
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 10:12 AM 
To: Chambers - Roe C; AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/204 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - response to HSU 
proposal  

 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter and Commissioner Roe’s further report to the Full Bench, dated 26 
April 2016. We write in accordance with the Commissioner’s direction to respond to the HSU’s 
proposal of 25 April 2016.  
 
It is our understanding that the HSU’s proposal is presented as a “package”; that is, agreement by all 
interested parties to each of the variations proposed would result in the resolution of certain 
outstanding matters. Whilst the Australian Industry Group (Ai Group) does not oppose the variations 
proposed to the meal breaks provision, we are not in a position to consent to the complete package 
of variations proposed.  
 
Should the matters proceed to be heard and determined by the Commission, Ai Group will continue 
to pursue a variation to the meal breaks provision.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ruchi. 
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 
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